
Year 5—Midland Air Museum 

 

Monday 13th December 2021—Due  to the rise of COVID cases in the class we have 
had to change the date of the Midland Air Museum trip. Mr Atkinson will be back in school 
on the 13th December. All details of the trip remain the same and monies will be carried 
over.  There is potential that the trip will have to change again due to the ongoing COVID 
situation. Any further updates regarding the trip will be given via Class Dojo.  Please see 
the original  letter below for information. 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Children in Year 5, 

 

The children of Year 5 will be visiting the Midland Air Museum in Coventry on Thursday 9th Decem-
ber. This is to further their learning of their current topic, World War Two. The children will spend 
time learning about the different aircraft that were used during the war, look at artifacts collected 
from the war era and take part in activities throughout the trip.   

The Children will eat lunch in the Museums lunch area so please ensure that you send your child 
into school with a packed lunch (packed in a disposable bag) and a water bottle. They will also need 
a rucksack to carry this in throughout their trip. Those children who are in receipt of free school 
meals will receive a packed lunch from the school but will still require a water bottle and rucksack. 
Please ensure children wear sensible shoes, full school uniform and a warm coat. 

The children will travel via a coach which will leave school at 10:00am.  

They will return to school at approximately 14:30pm. Updates will be given on Class Dojo if neces-
sary.  

The cost of the trip is £12.00 which is to be paid on ParentPay. If you have any questions about 
payment, please come to the front office or email us. 

The PTA help fund school trips and we would like to thank them for their continued support. 

 

Kind Regard, 

 

 

Mrs James 

Rokeby Primary School 

T: 01788 814399 
E: rokebyprimary@stowevalley.com 

Tuesday 7th December 2021 


